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National Council for Promotion of Urdu Language
Ministry of Education, Department of Higher Education, Government of India
Farogh-e-Urdu Bhawan, FC-33/9, Institutional Area, Jasola, New Delhi-110025
Ph.: 011-49539000, Fax: 011-49539099, Website: www.urducouncil.nic.in, E-mail: director@ncpul.in

Notice

National Council for Promotion of Urdu Language will not entertain fresh applications
under the various schemes i.e. Financial Assistance for the Publication of Manuscripts,
Financial Assistance for Projects, Bulk Purchase of Books/Periodicals/Journals and
Financial Assistance for Seminars/Conferences/Workshops for providing financial assistance
to authors/NGOs and organisations between 1st May to 31st May 2023 for the current
financial year 2023-24 due to unavoidable reason.
-sd-
Professor Aquil Ahmad
Director
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